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ARKANSAS SENATE 

88th General Assembly - Regular Session, 2011 

 Amendment Form   
JBC 3/17/11 (1) 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Subtitle of Senate Bill No. 195  

AN ACT FOR THE AUDITOR OF STATE - OPERATIONS AND UNCLAIMED PROPERTY 

PROGRAM APPROPRIATION FOR THE 2011-2012 FISCAL YEAR. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill No. 195 

 

Amend Senate Bill No. 195  as originally introduced: 
 
Page 2, line 32, delete “534,187” and insert “605,607” 
  
And 
 
Page 2, line 35, delete “25,000” and insert “178,100” 
 
And 
 
Page 3, line 1, delete “      $2,663,140”  and insert “      $2,887,660” 
 
And 
 
Page 3, line 31, delete “431,146” and insert “475,146” 
 
And 
 
Page 3, line 34, delete “25,000” and insert “198,000” 
 
And 
 
Page 3, line 36, delete “     $1,156,122” and insert “      $1,373,122” 
 
And  
 
Page 5, insert new sections immediately following Section 8 to read as 
follows: 
“     SECTION 9. SPECIAL LANGUAGE. NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE ARKANSAS 
CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL OR TEMPORARY LAW. FUND 
TRANSFER. Immediately upon the effective date of this Act, and 
notwithstanding the provisions of A.C.A. 18-28-213 (c)(2) regarding the 
transfer of funds from the Unclaimed Property Proceeds Trust Fund to the 
general revenues of the state, the Auditor of State shall transfer on his or 
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her books and those of the State Treasurer and the Chief Fiscal Officer of 
State the sum of $441,520 from the Unclaimed Property Proceeds Trust Fund to 
the State Central Services Fund for appropriations authorized in this Act for 
maintenance and general operations expenses regarding purchase and 
maintenance of software.  
 
        SECTION 10. SPECIAL LANGUAGE. NOT TO BE INCORPORATED INTO THE 
ARKANSAS CODE NOR PUBLISHED SEPARATELY AS SPECIAL, LOCAL OR TEMPORARY LAW. 
TRANSFER PROVISION.  After receiving approval from the Chief Fiscal Officer 
of the State, and prior review by the Arkansas Legislative Council, the 
Auditor of State is authorized to transfer appropriation from any line item 
authorized in Section 3 Operations to any other line item authorized in 
Section 3 and the Agency is authorized to transfer appropriation from any 
line item authorized in Section 5 Unclaimed Property to any other line item 
authorized in Section 5. 
     The provisions of this section shall be in effect only from July 1, 2011 
through June 30, 2012.” 
 
And 
 
Appropriately renumber subsequent Sections of the bill. 

 
 
 
The Amendment was read the first time, rules suspended and read the second time and  _______________________ 

By: Joint Budget Committee 

By: Senator Salmon 
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